
Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope you had a pleasant Easter Break.  

We were hoping for some warmer weather to 
return to but it seems that we still seem firmly 
locked into cold, wet days.  Let’s hope for 
some warmer temperatures later this term!

It has been lovely to welcome everyone 
back into school and to see everyone ready to 
learn and impress their teachers.  In the past 
couple of years, we have been working hard to 
develop our writing curriculum and enthuse 
our young writers.  This is really starting to pay 
off.  I have seen some lovely writing in recent 
weeks and awarded lots of Headteacher 
stickers.  In Reception, drawing club continues 
to be a great introduction to drawing and 
writing and our learners are developing their 
confidence as the year progresses.  We know 
they will be raring to go when then move into 
Y1 next year.

On 3rd May, Y6 learners will be visiting 
King’s Lynn Fire to take part in Crucial Crew.  
We take part in this each year.  It provides our 
learners with lots of skills to learn about how to 
keep themselves safe and respond in an 
emergency. 

Finally FOSA (Friends of School 
Association) continue to work hard to provide 
lots of pupil centred events as part of their 
fundraising.  The next meeting will take place 
on Tuesday 7th May after school in the Food 
Hall.  Why not drop in and find out more?

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we send 
home to parents/carers.  The only ones 

not published are for competitions, where 
there are only a few letters sent.

26th April 2024

Persevere
In our school assemblies this half term, we 
are focusing one of our school values - 
learning to persevere

We have been watching and discussing 
some videos and thinking about how this 
ability will help us not only learn but also 
be successful in all areas of life.

Coffee Morning
We have 2 more parent led SEND coffee 
mornings coming up. They are Friday 17th 
May and Friday 21st June.  8.45 - 10am in the 
Funky Food Hall.  We will send a MM out 
nearer the time as a reminder.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Our+Vision+%26amp%3B+Values&pid=254
https://ideas.classdojo.com/b/perseverance


Does Your Family Qualify for Extra 
Support?

If you think your child is entitled to free 
school meals, you can click this link and 
apply.  If technology isn’t your thing, don’t 
panic, we will be sending home paper 
copies next week and you can post the 
form off once completed or return it to us.

You might not be aware that at the moment, 
the government is giving parents/carers a 
£15 food voucher per child each month.  
This is carrying on until at least October.  

We also receive additional funding of 
£1,480 per child a large proportion of which 
helps us fund our support staff and ensures 
that there is support for all pupils to learn 
and feel settled in school.

Well done …
to our hockey team 
who came 5th out of 8 
in the County Finals!  
We’re very proud of 
you!

Upcoming Changes to School 
Charges

As you will be aware from your own 
budgeting, costs continue to rise albeit 
at a slightly slower rate than we have 
experienced over the past year.  We are 
very mindful of this and have worked 
hard to absorb as much of these 
increases as possible.  However, it is 
necessary to make small increases to 
our charges from next year.  The 
changes are detailed below.

Nursery Charges
Increasing from £4 to £4.10 per hour
Lunchtime session remains at £2.25

Meal Charges
Increasing from £2.35 to £2.40

Breakfast Club
Increasing from £3.25 to £3.40

These come into force in September.

Animal Encounters
Y3&4 had a great time before the Easter 
Break, meeting some unusual visitors.

A great time was had by all and we 
learned some important scientific facts 
about animal habitats and 
Adaptations. In EYFS we 
had some special visitors 
this morning too.  Some 
lambs came to visit! 
More EYFS pictures are 
on our website.

School Uniform
We believe that school uniform is a 

great leveller so that everyone is seen as 
equal and no-one is made to feel different.  
We work hard to provide pre-loved uniform 
when needed and can always help out if you 
need us to.  Please just ask.  

Please remember that hairstyles are 
also part of this.  Our policy clearly states that 
fashion hairstyles, including shaved designs 
are not permitted. Thank you to the vast 
majority of families who work with us and 
respect our rules.  Regrettably, as detailed on 
all of our correspondences, we are unable to 
choose children to represent our school at 
sports or other events or select them for after 
school clubs if they are not able to adhere to 
our rules and our values.

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=219&gcatid=71&albumid=461


Reading Badges
Well done to the learners
 below who have already achieved their 
badge!

Nursery - 
Recp -  
Y1 - 
Y2 - Samuel M
Y3 - Jessie G, Nancy D, Emily C, Dawson 
T, Momo B, Timmy-Richard B, Maisie M
Noah, Isyla B, Ethan W
Y4 - Teddy T, Finley D, Millie H, Massimo 
Y5 - Lily-Anne S, Niamh S, Ivy W
Y6 - Adelin T, Rosie B, Lilly B
Well done to    getting their reading badge.

So far we have awarded  148 badges.
Also, if your child reads everyday they are 
entered into a weekly raffle.  Even more 
reasons to keep on reading.

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Lucy M, Danni SA, Zoe A, Noah H
Cieran G, Talen H, Harriet S
Y3/4 - Finley D, Fred W, Noah W, Aimee W
Jack B, Thomas D
Y1/2 - Isabelle B, Stanley E, Harvey B, 
Florence D, Ross G, Bailey M
EYFS -Harper K, Andris K, Olivia H, 
Wynter-Shaye B, ELliott F
SRB - Olly H

Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Marcus G, Darcey D, Theodore S
Nellie C, Ruby A, Blake K, Ben Y
Y3/4 - Lily F, Harrison K, Oscar W, Luke B
Ronnie W, Imogen C, Travis W
Y1/2 - Mia G, Florence H, Seth S, Summer S
Spencer M
EYFS - Emily S, Emelia U, Rupert K, Ariana L, 
Jessie T
SRB - Spencer G, Jesse-Joe F, Isaac O, Theo, 
Hazel, Liam, Alfie F

Weekly Reading Raffle Winners
Y1/2 - Ernie A, Chase B, Freya M, Delilah
Seth S, Mia G, Sofia
Y3/4 - Oliver P, Isyla B, Ayla-Rose A, 
Harrison D, Nancy D
Y5/6 -Lottie M, Aiden C, Lilly B, Natalie Y
Lily CB
EYFS -

Doodle Maths Champions

Based on 150+ stars over last 2 weeks
Y1/2 - Bailey M, Alessio W, Alice P, 
Annie-Louise H, Christopher M, Lawrence W, 
Archie S, Dylan W, Eliza P, Harrison K
Y3/4 - Alana-Isla B, Dilan B, Thomas D, Betsy 
C, Finley D, Kallie SA, Maisie M, William W, 
Bella R, Isla N, Noah W, Stanley U
Y5/6 -  Danni SA, Leon M, Ivy W, Ruby A

Well done to Massimo W, Dilan B, Kallie SA 
and Ruby A for having their 1000 day streak!

TT Rock Stars Leaderboard (Accuracy)
1st - Christopher (Y6)
2nd -Bella (Y3) 
3rd - Lewis (Y6)

Number Bonds
The following children have received their 
number bond badge
Y1 - Stanley E

TT Rock Stars
Platinum - Madison P, Massimo W
Gold - Ronnie W, Dilan B, Millie H, Teddy T
Fred W, Ethan W
Silver - Ethan W,  Kaiden S, Gracie, Neeve 
B, Ethan R, Lily N, Nancy
Bronze - George G, Theodore W, Bailey M
Tyler S


